
COUNCIL MEETING – 28TH OCTOBER 2015  
ITEM 7 – PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Warren Douglas for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Children and Young People:-  

 

“Why are so many children being removed from the facility? Surely if it is 
being run properly, for the benefit for the children then the expertise should be 
there to support those children rather than the upheaval and insecurity of 
being moved again. I would suggest this reflects the inadequate expertise and 
care offered in the home?”  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


